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Principal's Corner 
 

Hello Miner Family,	
 
Allow me to begin with a big thank you to all of those families who provided an amazing lunch to the staff 
on Parent-Teacher Conference day.  We are grateful for your generosity.   
 
We had another great week at Miner.  Our Special Subject teachers provided an informative and engaging 
Specials Night.  Thank you to all of the families that came out and supported.  In addition, our DC Scores 
soccer team competed in the Poetry Slam - East Side, and did an amazing job!  Our students continue to 
make us proud each and every day.     
 
On November 30th, students meeting all of the Miner ES attendance and behavioral expectations will get 
to participate in the November VIP event.  I strongly encourage families of students in K-5 to create their 
Class Dojo account so you can track your child's progress in real time.  If you have questions about doing 
this, please contact your child's homeroom teacher directly.    	
 	
Please consider supporting Miner ES and the PTO through the holiday greenery sale (details below)!  As 
always, the students and staff greatly appreciate all of the support.	
 
As always, if you have questions or concerns please feel free to reach out to me at bruce.jackson@dc.gov or 
call the main office at 202-397-3960.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
Bruce W. Jackson 
Interim Principal 	
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Upcoming Events 	

 	
Tuesday, November 21st  -LSAT Meeting.  The LSAT will meet on Tuesday at 5:00pm in the Large 
Group Instruction room.  All are welcome to attend.        
 
Thursday, November 23rd, 2017 & Friday, November 24th, 2017 - School Closed - Thanksgiving 
- School will be closed for the Thanksgiving holiday. 
 
Friday, December, 1st -No School - Professional Development Day.  There will be no school as 
teachers and staff engage in professional development.   
 
December 1st-2nd, 2017 -Holiday Greenery Sale.  The PTO is now taking pre-orders on our sales page. 
Please spread the word to your friends, family, and neighbors! 
 
The PTO is also in need of donations for the bake sale as well as volunteers to assist with setup and sales 
on either day of the event.  We are asking all volunteers to please signup at  
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e084cacab2ca4f58-miner2.  If you wish to make a donation of baked 
goods for the bake sale, please email the PTO at minerpto@gmail.com   
 

 


